250th Celebration Meeting
june 28, 2016

Members Attending: David Little, Bruno Siniscalchi, Pat Cook, Melanie Streeter, Bétty
Wasson, Casslyn Cook, Wyatt Berrier

Meeting called to order 6:00

Meeting Minutes:

Motion made by Bruno to accept June 7, 2016 meeting minutes, seconded by Pat Cook.
All in favor

Motion made by Pat Cook to accept finance report, seconded by Casslyn. All in favor.

July 4th Celebration:

The 250th Committee members have been working with Parker to make the 4th
Celebration bigger and better. Bruno will be at the end of the parade with the banners
“Follow Us to Family Day”. Family Day plans are coming together nicely - Family
Entertainers, a few extra fireworks, a dunk tank, face painting, lots of great food and music
will make the day a great success.

Other News:

The Tamworth Foundation will hold it’s annual meeting on August 1st 7pm at Runnells
Hall. Plans to preserve Tamworth’s Historic records will be shared.
The Tamworth Scholarship Quilt raffle drawing will take place at this meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 6:55pm

Next meeting July 5, 2016
6:00pm Town Office



